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April 30, 2007 
 
 
Mr. Brad Lizen 
M. Lizen Manufacturing Company 
42-46 East 30th Place 
Steger, IL  60475 
 
 
Dear Brad, 
 
 
Even though I have only worked with M. Lizen about 4 years, I would like to say what an 
exceptional supplier you are.  Anytime I have any questions regardless of area, quality 
or engineering, my questions are answered promptly.  Delivery and service have not 
been an issue, which is important in the manufacturing process. 
 
Thank you for your continued help and support.  Keep up your excellent practices and I 
am sure your company will have much success. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Holly Vaughn 
Purchasing 
 
 
 


